
TOWN OF SOMERS 
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

REGULAR MEETING 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
**Meeting Cancelled** 

 
 
 
 

The next regular meeting is scheduled for September 9th 2014.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Questions or concerns should be directed to Michael D’Amato in the Land 
Use Office at 860-763-8220 or mdamato@somersct.gov  
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